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Docket No. 99900510/80-01

United Engineers & Constructors, Inc.
Attn: Mr. R. A. Curnane
Vice President, Project Support Operations
30 South 17th Street
P. O. Box 8223
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 2,1980 in response to our letter
dated June 4, 1980. We acknowledge that there was an inaccurate
statement in our report and that the report should have stated that
one (1) specification, 9779-101, was found with an incorrect ARS
specified for 24 individual pieces of equipment.

We have no further questions concerning your responses at this time. We
will review your corrective and preventive actions during a future
inspection.

Sincerely,
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Ul otapovs, Ch.e
Vendor Inspection Branch
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